
Fenwick Early Childhood Centre 

Potted Sports 
 

 

 

 

Date: Friday 19th May 2023 

Venue: George V Playing Field  

Time: 1.30pm – 2.30pm 

Further information: 

 If the children wish, they are welcome to wear sports clothing.  

 If hot please send your child with a sun hat and sun cream or a light 

jacket if needed. 

 Please meet us on the playing field at 1.30pm. 

 The children will rotate around stations in their Key Worker groups. 

 There is no restriction to the number of adults who can attend.  

 There will be an area around the sports activities that you will be able to 

stand in to watch your child. 

 This event has been planned by Primary 5/6 as part of our transition 

programme within the School and ECC.  

Sports Day - Polite Request                                                                       

In our school and ECC, we have some families who do not wish for photographs 

or videos of their child/children to be taken during whole class or wider school 

events. Hence, we would respectfully ask that parents/carers only take 

photographs of their own child/children on such occasions. There will be 

opportunities to do this before and after the various activities and staff will be 

on hand to support this where required.   Many thanks for your understanding 

and cooperation on this matter.    

 

If you require any further information please speak to Joanne or contact the 

Main Office. 

Thank you. 

 


